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New Christmas Card from 
The Colonel Stephens Society 

Greeting inside: “Merry Christmas  

and a Happy New Year” 

F 
ollowing the great success of our 
Christmas cards last year (we 
completely sold out despite a late 
second printing) we have decided 

to produce a different design this year. 
    Stuart Marshall, our Archivist, has     
commissioned the picture shown above. As 
last year, Jonathan Clay, the well-known and 
respected transport artist has prepared the 
original. 
    This year the subject is the famous Kent & 
East Sussex Railway horse bus in the snow 
at Tenterden station with one of the         
railway’s Hawthorn Leslie 2-4-0 tanks in the 

background.  The greeting inside is “Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year”.  As last 
year we have ordered a modest print run, but 
we expect this design to be at least as    
popular as last year’s so -  
 Please order early for Christmas! 
 
     We still have a small stock of the all-the-
year-round notelets showing the lovely 
painting of Gazelle as pictured opposite.  
A pack of these would make a very welcome 
present for a fellow enthusiast. 
     You can mix and match your order while 
stocks last. 
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Place your order now! 

 

The cards are sold in packs of 

five, complete with envelopes 

and inclusive of UK postage.   

Minimum order is 5 cards.  

No maximum! 

 

5 cards (can be mixed): £6 

 

Please state which cards you 

require: 

Christmas or blank. 

Please send your order, with 

your name and address, stating 

the number you require and 

which cards, with a cheque or 

postal order payable to  

‘The Colonel Stephens Society’ 

to: 

Nigel Bird 

Bryn Hir 

Llwynygroes 

TREGARON 

Ceredigion 

SY25 6PY 

Please allow 14 days for delivery  

Inside: 

Left blank 

for your 

own 

greeting 
































